
Tuesday, June 04, 2019 

Jeff Bruce 
3399 S. Saguaro Shadows Drive 

Tucson, AZ 85730 
 

 

Re: P19CUOOOOS El Cortijo, LLC - S. Old Spanish Trail 

Julie Castaneda 
Clerk of the Board 
Pima County Board of Supervisors 
130 West Congress, 5th Floor 
Tucson, AZ 85710 
Via email to: 
cob mail@pima.gQY 

Ms. Castaneda: 

A(;f:1\JDA MATERIAL 
DA l'EJI21.1i. 

On behalf of myself and homeowners in the 1000-foot notification zone, I formally request a 

continuance of the hearing for the related Minor Resort Conditional Use Permit (CUP). The CUP 

application is currently scheduled for July 2nd based on the Board of Supervisors meeting on May 2151 at 

the request of the applicant. We ask that it be continued until the August 19, 2019 Board of Supervisors 

meeting. 

July 2nd is part of a holiday week and in the middle of summer where many residents will be out of town. 

Holding the hearing on July 2nd would be unfavorable to the neighbors and other interested parties that 

want to attend and voice their respective positions to the Board of Supervisors. 

We respectfully request that this topic be an agenda item on the June 18, 2019 Board of Supervisors 

meeting. Or, alternatively, a decision granted and communicated to us prior to the July 2nd hearing 

similar to the notice that was given to the applicant prior to the May 21st hearing. 

Sincerely, 

~~ 
Jeff Bruce 

CC: 
DSDPla nning@pi ma.g_Qy 
Nicholas.Coussoulis@pima.gov 
Distri~t4@) pima .gov 




